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Rice, Caroline M - DNR

From: Shane Yokom <Shane.Yokom@enbridge.com>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 10:24 AM
To: Rice, Caroline M - DNR
Subject: BRRTS 02-28-595980 - Cambridge Station - Weekly Site Activities - Week of January 

20th

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello Caroline – Site activities from the week of January 20th are summarized below.   
  
Private Potable Water Well Sampling (January 21):  

o One (1) potable water sample was collected from the Zalec residence, located at W8442 US Hwy 18 
 The sample was collected from an outdoor spigot. 
 No volatile organic compounds were detected. 

  
  
Site Visit (January 21):  

o DNR, Town of Oakland and Lake Ripley Management District visited the site to complete a site walk 
around and discuss on-going remedial activities. 

  
  
Laboratory Results: 

o Laboratory results were received for sampling completed the week of January 13th.   
o No volatile organic compounds were detected. 
o Results will be uploaded to BRRTS this week.   

  
  
-shane 
  
  
Shane Yokom 
Environment Supervisor, LPUS  
Safety & Reliability Environment Operations 
—  
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